ILLUSION DANCE CO.

2018/2019 RECITAL INFORMATION
This years Recital will be held on March 16th at Westward Community Hall (6 mins outside of town on HWY 32 towards Edson).  We will be having TWO Shows one in the MORNING and one in the AFTERNOON. Admission is $5.00 each per show. CASH ONLY. Please see attached schedules for order of performances.
Because of fire regulations the hall only holds about 300 spectators. We went well over capacity in previous years and do not want to get shut down plus a lot of parents had to stand or sit on the floor which is very uncomfortable for 3 hours.

For this year we are again asking that if your last name begins with A – L please watch the Morning Show beginning at 10:30. If your last name begins with M – Z please watch the Afternoon Show beginning at 3:30

 If your child is in Kinder or Pre dance please watch the show that your child is performing in.

If for some reason you cannot make the show with your “last name” please come to the other show. You are also welcome to watch both shows if you like but you will need to pay admission to both. There are some thank yous, draws and awards handed out at the end of each show so we hope all spectators will support all of the dancers and stay and watch the entire performance, it’s a really great show! If you are unable to stay you may leave right after your child performs.
IMPORTANT – All classes excluding  pre dance and kinder will be in both shows, if you are not watching the show please drop your child off with costume and hair/makeup done. 
The show will be around 3 hours long, dancers are not to stay at the hall in between the two shows, please pick up your child by 1:30pm and bring back around 3:15 for the second show. If you are not staying to watch the second show please pick up your child by 6:30. 
HAIR – Unless you feel you have time to change your hair between dances please leave your hair as first dance hairstyle (or use a hairpiece if switching from bun to ponytail or vice versa) There is not always a lot of time at recital for changing hairstyles.

Video and photo taking are permitted during performances we just ask that you please do not post any videos on social media (
Due to limited amount of space Illusion Dancers will not be allowed to sit on the chairs, please leave these for parents, grandparents, etc. If you would like to watch you may sit on the floor off to the side off the stage. Do not sit on the floor in the middle area in front of the stage or run back and forth in front of the stage please. Parents please make sure your child is aware of the rules as to not disrupt the show.

The parent society will be having a small concession with snacks and drinks. Cash only please.

Looking forward to a great show, See ALL STUDENTS there!!
